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The following questions were submitted prior to the Question Due Date of February 14, 2024 at 

5:00 p.m. (EST) for the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Engineering Design Services for the 

City of Monroe’s McDaniel Street from City Limits to Childers Park Sidewalk Project. Each answer 

provided is to become an official addendum of the RFQ document. 

 

1. I was hoping to obtain the documents for the RFQ above. Answer: The RFQ documents 

are located on the City of Monroe’s website at https://www.monroega.com/rfps and can 

found on the Georgia Procurement Registry (GPR).  

 

1. I was hoping to see if there was an estimated cost/budget available for this RFQ? 

Answer: The Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) application to begin this process 

was for $2,500,000.00 but that number may change based on design elements, additions 

or subtractions, and funding availability. 

 

2. Will the project use street lighting that is supplied by Georgia Power or by other sources? 

Answer: Other sources, but that source is TBD as the process is in the RFQ phase. 

https://www.monroega.com/rfps

